P U B L I C F I L E

WLIV AM 920 & WLIV FM 104.7

PUBLIC AFFAIRS TOPIC: Opening of local offices, etc after Covid 19 GUEST: Varous local leaders and representatives

The Town of Livingston and many local offices and institutions that have been closed or partially closed during the Covid 19 shutdown have begun taking steps to reopen and return live and operations to as normal as possible.

At a special meeting at Livinston City Hall – some of it still being conducted by teleconferencing – local officials and leaders addressed the re-opening topic and outlined how each of their respective entities will phase back into normal.

WLIV broadcast this meeting – in its entirety on May 11– and repeated the broadcast – in its entirety – a second time on May 11 plus in various dayparts on May 12 and May 13 so as to reach as many listeners/community residents as possible.

Leaders who were heard on our broadcasts included:

Andy Langford and Megan Reeder from the local health department Greg McDonald from the local chamber of commerce Livingston Mayor Curtis Hayes
Scott Stevens from Overton County Health and Rehab Center Tim McGill from Livingston Regional Hospital
Ann Stamps with Dale Hollow Mental Health Center Dr. Mark Winningham, director of Overton County Schools

Placed in the public file	04-19	, 2020.
This second quarter 20	20 program material was	carried on:

WLIV AM (x) WLIV FM (x) BOTH AM & FM (x)